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Monday 3rd June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

International Food Festival Friday 14th June

This year, pupils will have the opportunity to take part in ‘The Day of Welcome’ on Friday 14
th

June. The aim for the day is for pupils to build a culture of welcome and understanding for

people seeking sanctuary. During the day pupils will learn to:

● Think about what ‘home’ means to us

● Understand that home can mean many different things

● Celebrate our different homes

On Friday 14
th
June, we would like to invite parents and carers to help us with this event as

we would like to create an international food event after school 4 – 5.30 pm. The event

invites parents and carers to provide samples of food from different cultures which other

families can then try after school.

The recommendation is that parents providing a sample of food for up to twenty, can then

try other samples for free. Whilst those who do not provide a sample, can still take part, but

will be required to pay £2 for adults and £1 for children under 12 to try different food.

Whilst parents and carers layout their food samples for others to try after school, families

attending can remain on site for a ‘Stay and Play’ session.

Any parents and carers planning to provide samples of food, should email the school office,

so we know to expect them. Money raised from the event will go towards purchasing

resources to make Dussindale Primary School a ‘School of Sanctuary’.

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Mrs L M Norgate

Executive Headteacher
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